

Dear Parent/Carer,

Class Setting in core subjects 2017

I am writing to inform you that your child will have received their new timetable for this academic year today and will be familiarising themselves with their classes over the next few weeks, however, the core subjects, English, Maths and Science, are yet to be set, which will also consequently impact groupings in Modern Foreign Languages and Design Tech.

Students will be undertaking some baseline testing in a number of different subjects during their first few lessons to allow staff to place them into the appropriate sets for their ability. Students should not be worried or concerned about these assessments, as the subsequent sets will not be set in stone and adjustments will be made where appropriate throughout the year.

Once the setting has been confirmed, some students may receive a new timetable with the correct rooming and teacher for their new set. Should you have any questions regarding this please feel free to contact the following staff members;

Head of Maths: Mr Marling- I.marling@eatonbank.org

Head of Science: Mr Kennedy-Fowler-t.kennedy-fowler@eatonbank.org

Head of English: Mrs Mahmoud-v.mahmoud@eatonbank.org

I hope your child has enjoyed their first full day at Eaton Bank as a new Year 7 student and is settling in well.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Washington

Year 7 Learning and Progress Manager